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November 1, 2007
Subject:  Letter of Authorization for Application Process to FCC TCB

To Whom It May Concern:
In regard to submission of Starkey product for FCC certification, we hereby grant

Duane R. Bagdons

International Certification Services, Inc.
1100 Falcon Avenue

Glencoe, MN 55336

authority to submit applications for FCC certification of the Starkey Laboratory products
listed below and to respond to the FCC or TCB as appropriate in matters related to such
applications.

Products covered by this Letter of Authorization:

nEARcom Technical Module nEARcom

This Authorization is valid between the dates of October 1, 2007 and December 31, 2008.

Sincerely,
% M 1)1/ >

Ken Meyer

Regulatory Manager

Starkey Labs, Inc.

6600 Washington Avenue South
Eden Prairie, MN 55344




